
 

SUMMARY 
Earlier this week, Tennessee received a substantial amount of snowfall leading to the Governor 
declaring a State of Emergency.  Additionally, the Tennessee Highway Patrol and Department of 
Transportation advised citizens to limit travel.  As a result of the extreme winter weather across the 
state, the General Assembly cancelled all legislative meetings and sessions scheduled for the week.  
Most meetings and hearings were delayed one week.    
The General Assembly will resume business on Monday and will continue to conduct informational 
hearings and hear bills on the calendar.      
Several dates of importance were not delayed or changed due to the weather, including:  

 House Bill Filing Deadline: Wednesday, Jan. 31st  
 Senate Bill Filing Deadline: Thursday, Feb. 1st  
 Governor Lee’s State of the State Address: Monday, February 5th  
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